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Administrator: Père Albin Arsenault 
Email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.palmerroadparish.com 
         Bulletin: Jean Willcock 

         Housekeeper: MaryAnn Smith 
   

              Sunday Collection:  

     April 12, 2015: $2,726.00 

     Thank you for your generosity  
          

    
           

          

                        On the road to Emmaus  

             

   3rd Sunday of Easter 

 

  …Then he opened their minds to understand the 

Scriptures, and he said to them, “Thus it is written, 

that the Christ is to suffer and to rise from the dead on 

the third day, and that repentance and forgiveness of 

sins is to be proclaimed in his name in all nations, 

beginning from Jerusalem. You are witnesses of these 

things.”  

                                 (From the Gospel of Luke) 

 

 
 

             News  

 

Church Fundraiser: Perry Family Concert (Peggy, 

Alphy, family members and friends) will be held 

Sunday, April 19 at the Knight of Columbus Hall, 

Palmer Road at 7 p.m. Tickets $10.00 each. Sale of 

50/50 tickets. Proceeds for Palmer Road Church 

Painting & Repair Fund. Join us for a great night of 

music.  

First Communion: Children will be making their 

First Holy Communion on Sunday, April 26 at the 11 

a.m. Mass in Palmer Rd. 

Hospice Palliative Care: Hospice Palliative Care, 

Hymn Sing and Memorial Service, Sunday, April 26 

at 7 p.m., O’Leary Church of the Nazarene. Join us 

for an evening of music and remembrance. Free will 

offering. 

West Prince Right to Life: The Annual meeting for 

West Prince Right to Life will be held at Immaculate 

Conception Church, Palmer Rd, on Wednesday, April 

22 at 7 p.m. Everyone Welcome. 

Parish Retreat: There will be a parish retreat for men 

and women at Immaculate Conception Church, 

Palmer Rd on Saturday, May 9 with Sr. Della Gaudet. 

People must pre- register. For more information call 

Joanne 882-3053 or Anita 882-3023. 
 

Young Adult Second Summit Update: The 

facilitators for this upcoming event are Fr. Terry 

Keehan and Dr. Terry Nelson-Johnson from the 

Archdiocese of Chicago.  Both of these dynamic 

speakers are skilled in engaging with young adults (in 

their 20's and 30's).  As was the case last year, this 

event will provide a wonderful opportunity for young 

adults to explore issues of faith and spirituality.  Note: 

The second diocesan Young Adult Summit is 

scheduled for May 30-31, 2015 at the North Winds 

Inn and Suites, Brackley Beach, PEI. 
 

Earth Day Ceilidh: At the Mount, 141 Mt. Edward 

Road, Charlottetown featuring the music of choirs, 

soloists, family groups etc. celebrating God's 

beautiful creation of land, sea, air and water. Plan to 

attend on Wednesday, April 22 at 7 p.m. Admission 

by donation. 

            Reminder   

Right to Life Annual Meeting: The Right to Life 

Annual Meeting will take place on Saturday, April 

25, at the Charlottetown Christian Reformed Church, 

153 Mt Edward Rd, from10 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 

Members requested to attend.  
 

Catholic Family Services Bureau: Catholic Family 

Services Bureau will hold its Annual General Meeting 

on Tuesday, April 28, at Murphy’s Community 

Centre, 200 Richmond Centre, Charlottetown. 

Registration at 6:30 p.m., followed by dinner & 

meeting at 7 p.m. The public is invited to 

attend.  Tickets are $25 each. To reserve your ticket 

call 894-3515 before April 22. 

Catholic Family Services Bureau: Is holding their 

21st Annual $1,000 a Month Lottery. The purchase of 

a $100 ticket gives you 12 chances to win $1,000. 

First Draw is April 27. For More information and to 

purchase a ticket contact Janet at 894-3515, or drop 

by our office at 129 Pownal Street, Charlottetown.  

Student Employment: The SDU Board of Governors 

is hiring six post-secondary students to work the 

summer SDU Vacation Bible Camp. Students will be 

employed for an eight week period beginning June 

29th.  To obtain an application form or to obtain 

additional information call 393-3441 or email 

georgemorrison@eastlink.ca.  Applications will also 

be available at the UPEI Chaplaincy Centre. 

Application deadline is March 28. 

Rosary: Please join us in praying the rosary before 

daily mass: Monday 9:30 a.m. and Thursday 6:30 

p.m. 

Thank you for your donation     

 Palmer Rd Church Repair Fund Donations  

 

Lottery on Quilt:                             $1,100.00 

IMO Rosalyn (Doucette) Peters:    $1,000.00 

           

-------------------------------------------------------- 
 

                 MASS INTENTIONS  

Monday:       20  /04                              10 a.m. 
Roxanne Ellsworth by the family 
Tuesday:        21/04                               9  a.m. 
Chad & Randy Chaisson by Mom & Dad 
Wednesday: 22/04                             No Mass 
Thursday:      23/04                                 7 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass: Bernice Richard by Goria, Muriel 
& families 
Friday:            24/04                         10:30 a.m. 
Funeral Mass for Rosella Kenny  
 

          Fourth Sunday of Easter 
                      April 26th, 2015 
 
Saturday:   25/04                                  7:00 p.m. 
For the People 
Sunday:      26/04                           (M) 9:00 a.m.  
Raymond Perry by Thelma                                                              
                                                         (PR)11:00 a.m. 
Nelson Bernard by the family 
 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 
Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  
email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 
Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled 
when there is a funeral, but please remember that 
anyone can attend the funeral of a brother or sister 
in Christ.  The Mass Intention scheduled for that day 
will then be offered at a later date. 

 
Intentions of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
April 
 

Universal: That people may learn to respect 
creation and care for it as a gift of God. 
 

Evangelization: That persecuted Christians may 
feel the consoling presence of the Risen Lord and 
the solidarity of all the church. 
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